

Challenger 7 Unit 348 105 Lincoln Ave, Cape Canaveral FL (321) 799-1060

American Legion Auxiliary Department of Florida 1912-A Lee Road Orlando FL 32810

RE: Endorsement Letter Mary C Fish

The officers and members of Challenger 7 Auxiliary Unit 348 voted to endorse Mary C Fish as a candidate for the office of District 12 President for 2024-2025, at the regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday October 12, 2023.

Mary's eligibility comes from her husband, James O Fish who served in the United States Army during the Vietnam Campaign and her father Frank Richards who served in the Army during World War II. Mary's son John Fish retired from the US Air Force after serving as a Combat Control/Pararescue soldier. Mary comes from a long lineage of military members dating back to the American Revolution. Her great great grandfather William Driver is known to have named the American Flag "Old Glory" in 1824.

Mary has been a member of Auxiliary Unit 348 since 2010 and has served as Chaplain. Historian, First Vice President, Member at Large and is currently in her third year as Unit 348 President. Mary has held District Education, Historian and Children and Youth Chairmenships for the past three years. She also serves on the 2023/2024 Department Education Committee.

We believe Mary's experience with the American Legion Auxiliary qualifies her to hold the office of District 12 President. She will be a strong leader and spread her love of supporting our veterans to all she comes in contact with.

Suzanne Bellair Unit 348 Secretary

Donna Hilton Unit 348 1st Vice President

I accept the above endorsement and if duly elected, will perform the duties of District 12 President to the best of my abilities.

October 12, 2023

